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Good Afternoon,

 

Florida Department of Management Services is in the process of renewing the current
Computer Equipment No. 43211500-WSCA-15-ACS based off of NASPO’s Computer
Equipment, Peripherals & Related Services 2015-2020.

We are awaiting the lead State Minnesota to finish the extension with the some of the
existing vendors, but the intention is to fully execute extensions within the next two weeks.

 

Thank you,

 
 
Stephanie Wyland | Associate Category Manager
State Purchasing
850-488-1985 (office)
Florida Department of Management Services
We Serve Those Who Serve Florida
Complete Our Customer Survey
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